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Mr. President,
The Islamic Republic of Iran welcomes the esteemed delegation of Ghana to this UPR session; 
 Iran appreciates efforts have been made by the Government of Ghana in implementation of the sustainable development plans and policies in particular for reducing the poverty, including thorough implementation of the Ghana School Feeding Programme; 
Iran also commends Ghana’s programs and policies to provide an integrated national support for start-ups and small businesses. My country attaches great importance to this critical field of economy in its policies and programs therefore we encourage the Government of Ghana to continue its targeted measures in this regard; 
 In spirit of cooperation Iran recommends Ghana to:

1- Strengthen the effective efforts to combat domestic violence against women and children; 
2- Continue to develop necessary policies and measures for strengthening the promotion and protection of the rights of persons with disabilities; 
3- Continue its efforts to combat against trafficking in person and support the victims in particular women and children. 
Iran wishes Ghana a successful review. 
I thank you Mr. President 

